



Wednesday 06 June 2018

Dear parent/caregiver

Re: Last day of term – 17 July 2018

We will be having a non-uniform day on the last day of term for all children and staff. There is no particular theme for this day so please encourage the children to wear whatever they would like; this can include their favourite dressing up outfit if desired.

Each class will also be having a party in their classroom which we will supply the food for. We are asking for a donation of £1 per child towards the cost of the food to be paid before 6 July 2018. We are always grateful for the generous donations we receive but would like to ask that you please do not send in food with the children as we have to be mindful of healthy eating and allergies. Although this may still seem a little way off we wanted to provide everyone with as much notice as possible in order to prepare.

Please do get in touch with me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Raheel Akhtar

Headteacher

School contact number: 01708 932 710

School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk